
 
 
 

13th July 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Dear Donna 
 
I am writing on behalf of the school, staff and Governors to thank you for being a 
significant part of the Parents and Friends of St Anthony’s School Committee and for 
your tireless efforts in the many fundraising activities you have participated in as well as 
having a key role in the summer fairs, both as Chairperson and as part of the committee 
and all that this entailed.  
 
The Parents and Friends support of the school is invaluable and I am grateful for the 
enormous amount of time and positive energy you in particular have contributed to 
actively fundraise on our behalf.   
 
We really do appreciate everything you have done and you will be hugely missed on the 
committee. 

 
Once again, thank you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Helen Ball   
Headteacher 
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